

Office of the Commissioner

National Office 55 Featherston Street PO Box 2198 Wellington 6104 New Zealand

Telephone: 04 890 1846 Facsimile: 04 978 1627

8 June 2016

Sarah Thompson Via FYI website Fyi-request-4094-1d8ad3b9@request.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sarah

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you requested the following:

A yearly breakdown (for the years 1980 to 2016) of the number of people paying child support towards a child or children whose main caregiver is receiving a Work and Income benefit. Any information or research that has been conducted on whether the introduction of Section 70A of the Social Security Act has had an impact on the numbers of people paying child support.

We received the request on 02 June 2016 and will respond by 1 July 2016.

Yours sincerely

Christina Goodall Manager, Commissioner's Correspondence

